LATE

POLICE DEPARTMENT
CITY AND COUNTY OF HONOLULU

801 SOUTH BERETANIA STREET - HONOLULU, HAWA!I 96813
TELEPHONE: (808) 529-3111 + INTERNET: www.honolulupd.org

LOU' S M. HEALOHA
PETER 8 CARLISLE CHIEF

MAYOR

DELBERT T. TATEUYAMA
RAHBAL K MACADANGDANG
DEPUTY CHIEFS

OUR REFERENCE

TTN-LC

January 31, 2011

The Honorable J. Kalani English, Chair
and Members

Committee on Transportation and
International Affairs

The Senate

State Capitol

Honolulu, Hawaii 96813

Dear Chair English and Members:
Subject: Senate Bill No. 1320, Relating to Commercial Driver Licensing

| am Captain Keith Lima of the Traffic Division of the Honolulu Police Department, City and
County of Honolulu.

The Honolulu Police Department supports Senate Bill No. 1320, Relating to Commercial Driver
Licensing. The proposed amendments to the statute will make the language consistent with the
current language.
Thank you for the opportunity to testify.

Sincerely,

KEITH LIMA, Captain
Traffic Division
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LOUIS M. KEALOHA
Chief of Police
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